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November 11, 1987

M. Stephen Mason

Bureau of Land Management
3535 E. 30th St.
Petroleum Bldg. Suite 206
Farmington, NM 87499

Dear Mr. Mason:

This letter is in response to your correspondence of October 9 and 19,
1987, concerning the abandonment of the AXI Apache A Nos.@ & 7, AXI Apache

H Nos. 6,7, and 10, and AXI Apache C No. 1. We are not planning to plug
these wells at the present time. We plan to continue production from these
wells until those properties can be sold., Therefore, we request a
cancellation of the Sundry Notices approving the abandonment of the subject
wells. \ i et e
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Yours very truly, 0 .
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Fd Kepford
Administrative Analyst
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